
                                                         April   1, 2024 Argyle Village Board Meeting 

Those in attendance: Mayor Darren Smith, Trustees Joy MacKenzie, Faith St. John, Anthony Montello, 

Water Commissioner Kevin Gorman, Clerk Joyann Stimpson, Carol Kuhr, Sarah Huggins, Scott Baldwin. 

Meeting called to order at 5:32 P.M. 

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee St. John, and unanimously carried, the 

minutes from the March 8, 2024 Board meeting were accepted as written. 

The budget for the 2024-2025 year needs to have provisions for the paving of Mill Street and Elm Street 

as well as a new computer for the village office. 

On a motion made by Trustee Montello, seconded by Trustee St. John, and unanimously carried, the 

Board did a SEQR report for the sewer project. 

There will be a public hearing to discuss the waste treatment project on April 15, 2024 at the firehouse 

at 6:30 P.M. 

Kevin Gorman gave the Board an update on the water system. 

     -the DOH sent a letter saying they never received the results of the lead and copper test 

     -when the village starts up well #7 there will be a boil water notice sent out 

     -wells 3-6 were not running but the other wells were still producing 25,000 gallon per day 

      -the flow meter at well #4 had not been installed 

Next Board meeting May 6, 2024. 

On a motion made by Trustee MacKenzie, seconded by Trustee St. John, and unanimously carried, the 

meeting adjourned at 6:25 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joyann Stimpson 

Argyle Village Clerk 

 


